
 

Notice of Non-Discrimination 
 

Alderson Broaddus University is committed to providing and maintaining a learning and working environment that is free 
from any form of illegal discrimination or harassment in accordance with federal, state and local law, including Title IX of 
the Education Amendments of 1972, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title VI and Title VII of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act, the Americans with Disabilities Amendments Act, the Age 
Discrimination in Employment Act, the West Virginia Human Rights Act, and their implementing regulations. 
Specifically, the University does not discriminate on the basis of sex, age, race, color, national origin, disability, religion, 
veteran status, or any other characteristic protected by federal, state and local law in recruitment, admission, 
educational programs, University activities or employment. There will be no retaliation against any individual who makes 
a good faith report of discrimination or harassment or participates in or cooperates with any investigation of alleged 
discrimination or harassment.  

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the University’s non-discrimination policies:  

Amy Kittle, Title IX Coordinator 
101 College Hill 
Philippi, WV 26416 
304.621.1316 
kittleal@ab.edu  

 

Additionally, you may contact the United States Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights:  

U.S. Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights  
Lyndon Baines Johnson Department of Education Bldg 
400 Maryland Avenue, SW Washington, DC 20202-1100  
 
Telephone: 800-421-3481 
FAX: 202-453-6012; TDD: 877-521-2172 
Email: OCR@ed.gov 
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